From: HQ_Facilities_Updates <HQ_Facilities_Updates@epa.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2020 5:22 PM

To: All HQ Feds-nonFeds <All_HQ_Feds-nonFeds@epa.gov>

Subject: Presumed Positive COVID-19 Update Notification In WJC East
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EPA
Office of Mission Support

This email message is being sent to HQ EPA employees.

Yesterday, the agency received notification that a contractor working in B-148 WJC East had symptoms consistent with COVID-19. The contractor reported symptoms beginning November 10. The contractor tested for
COVID-19 on November 28 and tested negative however medical providers deemed the symptoms were consistent with COVID-19. The contractor reports they were in the office only on November 11t and that they

were not in close contact with anyone when they were in the office.



